
Food Service Report 

 Aug, 2019 

 The Month been getting the staff back into the swing of things like cleaning, cooking 

getting more correct with our numbers so we not wasting food or over cooking.  

 Also been trying to train a new employee and would like to welcome Jake Duran as the 

new kitchen aide. 

 Going to use a six week menu plan to try save money and time for the program. 

 I’m currently working on reimbursements for the month. 

 Also working getting bills paid for the month  

 Severing about 500 students a day. 

 Purchased a new 40 gal kettle for the price 14,000.00 

 Also working on a few grants that we received for the school breakfast after the bell and 

the summer food program hopefully we can have a mobile food truck next summer. 

 Also have a couple job openings that need to be filled and I have an employee that is on 

leave fmla. 

 

 


